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Request:

I wondered if you could give me some information please. I know that when 
Barbican Fire station was no longer operational it was used by OPTI, but could 
you please inform me of the date when the station closed, when it was 
demolished and if possible what was the last shout we were called too.

Response:

Barbican Fire station was closed in 1999. The fire station was then demolished 
in 2008 as part of the wider Milton Court building structure. There is no 
available information when the last shout was. However, for records of the site’s 
development post sale, the local council planning portal may have information.

You can acquire further historical data regarding Barbican Fire station by 
contacting the London 
Archives separately as they also hold LFB records, for example, London County 
Council records, here: The London Archives | London Archives.

https://ddec1-0-en-ctp.trendmicro.com:443/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fwww.thelondonarchives.org&umid=1160460c-e89f-483d-937c-f81e81867df3&auth=a3b2bea13e72878efb3497dd4084f1dd641209fd-1d5919e4dd50712ff59f0a33168751fc17628378

